
 

 

 

 

 

STAGE 3 FUNDRAISING 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Stage 3 has set their personal goals to raise money for the Year 6 gift to the school and for the Year 6 
Farewell dinner. The students will promote their cause through two important fundraising activities. 
These activities are the major chocolate drive and the much smaller Year 6 Fun Day.  
 

Our Chocolate Drive begins in Week 5 of Term 3. Students from stage 3 will be striving to achieve their 
goal by selling chocolates at home and at school (during recess) each day. Year 5 students, who are 
willing to help by selling chocolates are more than welcome to participate. Chocolates and lollies 
available will be: 
Cadbury 
Giant Freddo    -$1 
Giant Caramello Koala  -$1 
Chocolate blocks   -$1 
(Toblerone, Time Out, Cherry Ripe, Boost & Crunchie)  
Chocolate Bars   -$2 
(Chocolate Roll, Oreo Bar, Twirl & Caramello)   
                        
The Natural Confectionery Company 
No artificial colours or flavours, 99% fat free. 
Snakes etc 180-200g  -$3 
 
To allow your child to participate in the fundraising please complete the form below and return it to 
Mrs Harris by Wednesday 14th August. Thank you. 
 
Emma Harris        Tony Jeff 
Assistant Principal        Principal 
08/08/19 
 

 
Chocolate Fundraising Permission Slip – Attention Mrs Harris 

 
I give permission for my child ________________________ of class _______________ 
 to bring home a carry box of chocolates / lollies to sell as fundraising for the Year 6 gift and farewell. I 
understand that I am required to take responsibility for the contents and collection of money while 
selling the chocolates / lollies.       
 
Name:  __________________________                                                                                                                                                                       
Signed: __________________________                                  Date: _____________________ 
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